From: Sager, John E - DNR

To: "Matthew Turner"

Subject: RE: Superior Refining Co LLC 02-16-581317 RP Letter Response
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 3:15:00 PM

Matt,

Thank you for the reply to the Department’s September 20, 2018 responsible party letter. The
Department is aware of the continuing immediate actions being taken to de-inventory and winterize
the refinery and recover the discharged hazardous substances. The proposal to postpone submittal
of a work plan under Wis. Admin. Code §NR716.09 until spring 2019 is acceptable. The Department
requests a work plan be submitted by May 1, 2019. Please continue to submit updates on the
progress of ongoing immediate actions monthly. Please contact me if you have any questions.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

John Sager
Phone: (715) 392-7822
John.sager@wisconsin.gov

From: Matthew Turner <Matthew.Turner@huskyenergy.com>
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 1:41 PM

To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: Superior Refining Co LLC 02-16-581317 RP Letter Response

John,

Please find attached the response from Superior Refining Company LLC regarding the RP letter sent

to Kollin Schade on September 20th, 2018.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Matt Turner

Environmental Technologist

Superior Refining Company LLC
Office: 715-398-8434

Cell: 715-969-4873

2407 Stinson Ave, Superior, Wl 54880
www.huskyenergy.com
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